Christina Elkins

From: Charles County Government <applications@charlescountymd.gov>

Sent: Wednesday, July 26, 2023 9:22 AM

To: Public Record

Subject: *NEW SUBMISSION* Submit Comments - Commissioners' Public Comment Sessions

[External Content Warning] This message is from an external sender. Please exercise caution when opening
attachments and hover over any links before clicking.

Submit Comments - Commissioners' Public Comment Sessions

Submission #: 2591017

IP Address: 73.132.33.83
Submission Date: 07/26/2023 9:21
Survey Time: 6 minutes, 34 seconds

You have a new online form submission.
Note: all answers displaying "*****" are marked as sensitive and must be viewed after your login.

Read-Only Content
Name

Sherri Jilek

Address

16907 Tidewater Lane
Hughesville, Maryland 20637

Phone

(240) 298-2745
Email

jsherri08 @yahoo.com
Comment

| have always enjoyed living near and shopping in LaPlata. In years past, it has been a great way to escape the hustle and crime of
Waldorf. | see more and more being built on the backside of LaPlata and | am concerned LaPlatac will become an extention of
Waldorf. Please stop building so much and consider that bigger is not always better and that duplicating the same shopping that is
10 minutes up the road and the same density in population will just make more problems. The goal of LaPlata was to keep the small
town appeal. That will be ruined with more building.
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Charles County, MD
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